

The Most Rev John Wilson, BA, STB, STL, PhD, KC*HS ARCHBISHOP'S HOUSE, 150 ST. GEORGE'S ROAD, SOUTHWARK, LONDON SE1 6HX TEL: 020 7928 2495 EMAIL:archbishop@rcaos.org.uk

Mr Matthew Betts Development Manager Carmelite Friars PO Box 289 FAVERSHAM Kent ME13 3BZ

28 September 2020

Dear Mr Betts

Thank you for your letter of 3 September enclosing a personal copy of the latest publication from the Carmelite Charitable Trust, "God in the Time of COVID-19". I am grateful to receive this and wish to thank you for your kindness.

These past months have been challenging and difficult in so many ways; thus, it is good to have these reflections which, though diverse in style, are in their own way accessible and help the reader to understand that nothing can ever separate us from the love of God in Christ Jesus (Cf. Romans 8:31-39).

With very best wishes and every blessing

Yours sincerely in Christ

The Most Rev John Wilson Archbishop of Southwark